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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2240 directs the Information Services Division of the Office of Management and Enterprise 

Services to facilitate a needs assessment for a statewide interoperable radio communications 

system in consultation with the Oklahoma Office of Homeland Security, the Governor's Chief 

Information Officer, the Department of Public Safety and the Oklahoma Department of 

Emergency Management.  OMES may hire a consultant to assist in the assessment and issue a 

report identifying the needs of users of the system, the operability of the system, budget 

estimates, funding options and governance recommendations by November 1, 2022.  The 

measure also creates the "Statewide Interoperable Radio Communications System Fund”. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2240, as introduced, creates a new revolving fund for the Office of Management and 

Enterprise Services (OMES) designated the “Statewide Interoperable Radio Communications 

System Fund’. The fund shall consist of all monies designated for deposit to said fund. The fund 

shall be used by OMES for the purpose of conducting a needs assessment for a statewide 

interoperable radio communications system. 

 

The measure further directs the Information Services Division (ISD) of OMES to facilitate a 

needs assessment for a statewide interoperable radio communications system in consultation 

with relevant state officials. 

 

The impact of the measure is under analysis with OMES and will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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